
 

 

 
 
 
Our Reference: Mr Clint Oellermann 

 

12 April 2016 

 

TO: ALL STAKEHOLDERS 

 

NOTICE REGARDING CONTINUATION OF SET 1 OF PUBLIC HEARINGS FOR 

THE HEALTH MARKET INQUIRY (“HMI”) 

 

1. The above matter has reference. 

 

2. All stakeholders are hereby informed that the Health Market Inquiry will be 

conducting another round of the general public hearings to take place 

between 3 - 5 May 2016 at the Health Market Inquiry Offices in Pretoria and 

17-19 May 2016 at the Olive Convention Centre in Durban.  

 
 

3. Stakeholders are to note that this is not a general call for participation, 

instead, the Inquiry Panel has in the exercise of its discretion decided to 

afford further opportunity to specific stakeholders that were unable to 

participate in the last round, but had made requests to make oral 

presentations on specific issues. The Panel has also idenfified specific 

stakeholders that did not participate, but whose participation will assist in 

clarifyng issues raised in the written submissions as well as in the previous 

hearings.  

 

4. The list of stakeholders that will participate in this next round of public 

hearings as well as a detailed hearing notice will be published in due course. 

 

 
Yours Faithfully 
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________________ 

Mr. Clint Oellermann 

Inquiry Director 

(Not signed due to electronic transmission) 

 
 


